Eco-Schools

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes
Wednesday 12th January 2022

Attendees: Mrs Orley and the KS1 Eco
School Reps.
Minutes:

Eco discussions at this meeting

-Today we have planted a tree for the queen. We have tak-
en part in The Queens Green Canopy.

The Queen’s Green Canopy (QGC) is a unique tree planting initiative created
to mark Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee in 2022 which invites people from
across the United Kingdom to “Plant a Tree for the Jubilee.”
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